From: Rose McNally

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Northern Pass

Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 5:42:41 PM
Rose McNally

3 Terramar Lane
Nashua, NH 03062

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I live in southern NH, but is not from NH. 1 love visiting NH and looking at the unobstructed views over
the lakes, mountains and just general NH. This is a beautiful state that relies a lot on tourist dollars for
its economy, people will decide to go else where (myself included) for the views of nature at its best.
NH is unique that so little of it has been touched and that is why tourists flock to this state, it is an
untouched beauty that needs to left like alone if in the long run you want to keep tourists and more
importantly the financial contribution to this state they bring coming back here.

The Northern Pass will bring employment etc for a short time but is New Hampshire willing to lose out
in the long run to all the consequences a decision to allow it bring?

KEEP NH THE UNSPOILED BEAUTY THAT IT IS - IT PAYS TO KEEP THE STATE LIKE THIS!

Sincerely,
Rose McNally
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